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Bulletin Board Display Policy 

 

The Idaho Falls Public Library provides space for patrons to display items of interest to 

the community.  Patrons wishing to post items of interest may do so on the bulletin 

boards adjacent to the meeting rooms.  Only items related to library functions, library 

partnerships/collaborations and the city of Idaho Falls and its associated divisions and 

community partnerships/collaborations of those divisions may be posted on bulletin 

boards that are not adjacent to the meeting rooms. 

 

Bulletin boards will be cleared off at a schedule to be set and posted by the library 

director. 


